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Welcome to 2020, a brand new month, a brand new year, a brand new 

decade, and a brand new you.  Many of us have established goals for the 

New Year and developed strategies to accomplish them.  You may have set 

social, physical, financial, or professional goals.  I would like to suggest you 

run for a National Office as one method to assist with achieving your 

professional goal. You may possess the knowledge, skills, and abilities that are well suited for 

one of the following 2020 National Officer vacancy: President-Elect, Vice-President Member 

Resources, Vice-President Professional Development, Secretary, Eastern Region Director, 

and/or Western Region Director.  Just think, 2020 could be a great opportunity to share your 

talents with colleagues across the country.  Please visit the NEAFCS website under Member 

Resource – Forms and Templates to retrieve an application and review the Policy and 

Procedure Manual to learn about the qualifications for each officer.  You will have until May 1, 

2020, to submit your application, so do not delay.  To learn more about the responsibilities of 

the position, you may contact the person who currently holds the office.  Please feel free to 

contact me via email  or contact one of the following National Nominating Committee members 

if you have any further questions:  

Darcy Dixon  Lora Lee Howard  Hannah Fincham Amy Peterson    

Beverly Jackey  Rita Ussatis  Jill Harris  Kayla Wells  

You can also contact the following individuals with questions:  

Ashley Dixon  Linda Law-Saunders   Chelsey Gerstenecker Melanie Thomas 
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